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Fall 2015
Mrs. Quyên VanHouten
qdinh@nvps.net     616-361-3450
Save the Dates!

3rd-4th Grade Concert

Tuesday, December 1st  

7pm at the MAX Performing Arts Center

1st-2nd Grade Concert

Tuesday, January 26th, 2016
7pm at the MAX Performing Arts Center

Welcome back!

Dear students and families,

WELCOME BACK to school!  To our DK, Kindergarten and new students, WELCOME!  We are so thrilled to have you join our North Oakview family!  Most of you will remember me as Miss Dinh from last school year.  I recently got married this summer and am SO excited to see you all in music class!  Get your singing pants and instrument playing hands on – this will be a jam packed FUN music year!! 

Parent(s)/guardian(s), please feel free to contact me throughout the year if you have any questions regarding the music program.  Most information will be posted on our music website, so please be sure to visit it!  I look forward to meeting many of you at conferences!
Artist in Residence Program

North Oakview has once again been chosen to be an Artist in Residence School for the 2015-2016 school year.  AIR Schools are provided with special music education experiences with the Grand Rapids Symphony. The NEF has graciously agreed to fund the AIR fee, along with transportation costs.  THANK YOU kindly for all your support!!

3rd/4th grade recorders
4th graders who took their recorders home last year for the summer, please bring them in to school as soon as possible!  For 3rd graders who may already have a recorder, please turn them in to Mrs. VanHouten with your name clearly labeled on the case or recorder. (Tip: Electrical tape works great in covering up old names) We will begin recorder instruction this OCTOBER!
Fourth Grade Chorus
4th grade students who have a love of singing and would like to try out for the 4th Grade Chorus will have the opportunity to do so in the next 2 weeks.  4th grade parents: please fill out the “Chorus Audition Form” for your child and have them return the form to Mrs. VanHouten by no later than Friday, September 18th. 
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